
    

 

   

From: wendy stuart 

Sent: Monday, 5 November 2018 8:26 PM 

To: environment policy 

Subject: Draft Environment Protection Bill 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

I would like to express my concern with the draft Environment Protection Bill, namely in the removal of 

the merits appeal rights and the narrow standing for judicial review rights. These aspects suggests the 

government is not committed to delivering strong environmental protection in the Northern Territory. 

Regards 

Wendy Stuart 
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